
REPORT TO TOWN COUNCIL 
RESILIENCY COMMITTEE 

FEBRUARY 14, 2025 
 
 

 
The Committee met on both December 13, 2024 and February 4, 2025 with representatives of 
the AECOM team working on the York Road flood mitigation effort. 
 
Final approval of the FY23 BRIC grant submitted for a flood mitigation study in Cat Hill is 
expected by the end of March, per DEMA staff. 
 
The Committee is seeking Council approval to submit a BRIC and/or FMA grant in the current 
round (due March 18th) for additional flood mitigation in the southern end of Town.   
 
The Committee is working on an overall resiliency plan for the Town and using it as a basis for a 
work plan for the coming years. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   
 


